
Alumni News
Karl E.Nordberg,’64,now a member of the Educational Found­

ations faculty at Edinboro,is the co-recipient of a grant from 

The Public Committee for the Humanities in Pennsylvania.His pro­
ject, ’’The Rural Experience in northwestern Pennsylvania:yesterday, 

today,and tomorrow,” involves the study of a late Victorian farm 

in the Edinboro area.Once completed,it will be featured at a public 

workshop to be held on Edinboro’s campus in July 1979.Joined with 

Prof.Nordberg in this undertaking is Dr.John L.Marsh of the English 

Department.The two photo-historians have previously collaborated 

on a pictorial history of Edinboro and a history of church arch­

itecture in western Pennsylvania.Presently they are researching the 

life and career of Lawrence V.Kupper,a long time Edinboro photo­

grapher,many of whose finest photographs were published in early 

college yearbooks.


